
 
 

 

The next stage in our compliance efforts concerning the Americans with Disabilities Act is to 

have our Self-Evaluation and Transition Plan (SETP) adopted by the County’s legislative body. 

This plan was developed by DLZ Engineering for Blount County and contains recommendations 

on policy changes and facility improvements to better accommodate those with disabilities. The 

facility recommendations contain cost estimates for bringing the buildings into compliance. 

The Tennessee Department of Transportation has mandated that all counties and municipalities 

submit their SETP to the Department by December 2019 in order to maintain eligibility for 

funding. 

A copy of Blount County’s proposed SETP is attached. 
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